
Wren Class Newsletter   

November 202 3 
 

 

 

Welcome back to all Wren children and parents. We hope youõve had a lovely 

relaxing Half Term with family and friends. Weõve been very excited to welcome 

children back to class this week and looking forward to a fun term in school.  

 

Thank you all for attending your childõs first parents evening. It was lovely to see 

you all, show you some of your childõs work and talk about what a great start to 

school they have all made.  

 

Communication   

 

We will keep using our ôWren Class Correspondence Basketõ and ôGoing Homeõ 

board for notices each morning and messages about changes in going home. 

Children continue to have fruit  and milk as they did last half term. If your child 

turns 5 soon please remember to contact milk services if youõd like your child to 

continue having milk in school.  

 

Curriculum  

 

We continue our Phonics teaching using Unlocking Letters and Sounds and have 

made a flying start to the year in Wren Class. We have now completed Phase 2 in 

Phonics and have started Phase 3 this week.  Thank you for your continuing 

support at home with daily sound and Common Exception Word practise. Guided 

reading takes place three times a week to support decoding, prosody and 

comprehension, and we will continue to change reading books on Fridays.  We 

encourage you to re-read each book at least three times to promote fluency. 

Please record in your childõs reading diary each time you read, even if this is just a 

signature. Sharing books will also be changed each Friday and Mrs Journeaux will 

continue changing Library books every Wednesday.  

 

Maths games will be continued to be changed every Friday, a huge thank you to 

Mrs Dunk for overseeing this for us.  

 

Please look out for information in your childõs book bag this week about 

supporting maths at home .  We would like to invite you to our first  Parents 




